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December 3, 2001

Dear N

Enclosed please find a copy of Dr. Lamm’s introduction to the French edition of a Hedge of
Roses. Please note carefully the spelling mistakes that I have uncovered and correct them.

Also, we have had a English-French translator review the text of your work. While she reports
that the work is basically acceptable, she suggests strongly that you review it -- with the help of
an experienced copy-editor — to assure that there are no spelling and other errors.

We are counting on you to do so.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

Cordially,

Jeffrey S. Gurock
Academic Assistant to the President
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